To:       ASUG BITI Group / SIG Leadership, Members and Contacts
From:   Butch McNally, ASUG BITI Group Chair
Subject: From the BITI Chair—an Important ASUG Event Update
Hello everyone,

I am emailing to tell you that SAP TechEd ’05 Boston, September 27-30, is the event for the BITI Group this Fall.  ASUG and SAP are partners to deliver the most robust technology at this event and I strongly encourage you to plan now to attend and seriously consider submitting an abstract for the Call for Proposals.  
As partners in education, SAP and ASUG will deliver unparalleled opportunity at SAP TechEd for attendees to get the latest from SAP in hands-on technology sessions, along with customer-driven real-world experiences, tips, and techniques delivered by SAP customers in ASUG sessions. At SAP TechEd ’05, ASUG will be providing customer-driven content that will include best practices that can only be shared by fellow SAP customers like you.  
Presenting an ASUG session at SAP TechEd will allow you to showcase your technical expertise to an industry-wide audience and help to position your company as an innovative leader.  Topic areas for your customer-driven ASUG content at SAP TechEd ’05 include, but are not limited to:  SAP NetWeaver, Integration, mySAP ERP, Data Governance and SAP Master Data Management, Security, Compliance/Sarbanes-Oxley, Workflow/Webflow, Archiving, Support and Maintenance (Basis, Database Management, etc.) and System Landscape Management.  Abstracts on Web Technologies interests and other pertinent customer technology-oriented interests that may cross topic areas may be submitted as well.  More information will be made available in the coming months on how your ASUG BITI SIG(s) of interest correlate to the SAP TechEd topic-oriented tracks and SAP IT Practices.     
All accepted presenters will receive complimentary registration to SAP TechEd ’05.  The call for proposals is being extended for ASUG members until May 6, 2005, so you must act quickly!  To submit a presentation, visit ASUG’s portal to the SAP TechEd Call for Proposals. For more information about the tracks for TechEd ’05, visit the SAP TechEd ’05 Boston Track Structure.  

Please also note:  ASUG is not hosting a 2005 Technology Forum this Fall. SAP TechEd ’05 Boston is the event for you to consider for presentation opportunities and to attend for focused technology education and networking opportunities with peers with similar interests.

I hope to see you in Boston!
Sincerely,

Butch McNally
ASUG BITI Group Chair

